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Participation in the Annual General Meeting of Scout24 SE on 5 June 2024 

This year, the Annual General Meeting of Scout24 SE will again take place as an in-person Annual General 

Meeting in Munich. 

The Management Board of Scout24 SE intends to attend this year's Annual General Meeting in person in 

its entirety.  

The Supervisory Board of Scout24 SE also intends to attend the Annual General Meeting in person. 

However, one member of the Supervisory Board is currently unable to attend due to a scheduling conflict.  

***** 

 

 

 

 

 


